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To Mr. Ivo Havinga, Chief of

AZORBAYCAN RESPUBLIKASI the Economic Statistics Branch,

MITLLI BANKI UNSD

AZ1014, Baki sohori, R. Behbudov kug., 32
TeL: 492 11 22, faks: 493 55 4]
E-mail: mail@nba.az

e QIM/( 2w00d_il
e L5705 790

Subject: letter dated March 25‘“, 2008 requesting comments on Volume I
of the updated System of National Accounts (SNA).

Dear Mr.Havinga,

We have received the proposed changes and comments on Volume I of the
updated System of National Accounts and it is our pleasure to inform you that
we have no further additions and / or suggestions.

Regarding the second question on the title of the update, we would like to
support the option (b) as elaborated in paragraph (2), page 2 of your letter.

Sincerely yours,

Executive director of the National Khagani Abdullayev
Bank of the Republic of Azerbaijan




